
Superintendents
Meeting

The Wisconsin Golf Course Superintendents
Association Meeting/Outing will be on Tuesday,
August 14, 1979 at the Cherokee Golf and Tennis Club,
500 N. Sherman Ave., Madison, WI. Directions:
Interstate 90-94 to Exit 30 West. Right at Aberg
Avenue Exit for approximately 3 miles, then right on
Sherman Avenue. We're located at the north end of
Sherman Avenue. Buffet Lunch, Hors 'd oeuvres, and
Dinner at $20.00 per person. Shotgun start 1:00
Scramble. Send cards with handicaps to Douglas.

Melvin Merk

Melvin Mark has been at Cherokee Country Club since 1967 and has been Superintendent since 1971. Cherokee isa development
Corporation of 1200 acres which Is divided into golf course, home lots, condominiums, some farm land and the rest is yet undeveloped.


